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March	2022

Dear	Members
	
The	Joint	Management	Committee	(‘JMC’)	of	 the	Old	Mutual	Employee	Group	 in	SuperFund	(‘OMEGS’),	 in
applying	its	Responsible	Investment	Policy*,	would	like	to	better	understand	the	views	of	its	membership	in
relation	 to	 responsible	 investment.	 Your	 feedback	 will	 help	 the	 ongoing	 improvement	 of	 the	 OMEGS
investment	strategy	and	support	the	JMC	in	its	engagement	with	various	stakeholders.	

Responsible	investing	includes	taking	a	closer	look	at	how	our	investment	managers	look	at	each	company
they	invest	in,	each	company’s	environment	impact,	the	role	the	company	plays	in	society,	how	it	is	governed
and	the	impact	that	this	may	have	on	its	financial	performance.				

The	 survey	 consists	 of	 12	 questions	 and	will	 take	 no	 longer	 than	 20	minutes	 to	 complete.	 Click	 here	 to
complete	 the	 survey.	 You	 can	 also	 stand	 a	 chance	 to	WIN	 1	 of	 5	 Kohler	 Clarity	 Countertop	 Water
Purifiers.	The	link	to	the	survey	will	close	on	31	March	2022	at	midnight.

*A	copy	of	the	Responsible	Investment	Policy	is	available	to	members	on	request.	To	obtain	a	copy,	please
send	an	email	to	superfund@oldmutual.com	and	request	the	document	from	the	JMC.

Thank	you	for	your	participation.	

Regards
OMEGS	Joint	Management	Committee
___

___

https://omegs.co.za/investments/investment-strategy/
https://omcorporatesurveys.co.za/index.php/466675?lang=en
mailto:superfund@oldmutual.com

